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2022 Annual Local Government Conference 

The Annual Local Government Conference will take place on December 7-9,
2022. It will occur at the Dena'ina Center in downtown Anchorage. The Annual
Conference is the ultimate learning and networking event for Alaska's local
government officials. The AML Annual Business Meeting will also take place
on Friday, December 9 where members will vote on policy and position
statements, resolutions and the AML Board of Directors.

Registration for the 2022 Annual Local Government Conference is now open!
Register now for the best rates, and confirm your attendance at this year's
conference.

Additional information can be found at here at amlannual.org, the destination
for all information pertaining to the Annual Conference.

Register Now

Questions?

Contact Portland Highbaugh by email at portland@akml.org or by phone at
(907) 790-5306.

     


